
 

 

THOMAS J. REGAN 

direct dial: 860.509.6522 

tregan@brownrudnick.com 

February 11, 2021 

VIA E-MAIL (SITING.COUNCIL@CT.GOV & MELANIE.BACHMAN@CT.GOV)                         
& FIRST CLASS MAIL 

 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
 
 

RE: EM-SPRINT-115-170131 / Completion 

Dear Executive Director Bachman: 

Sprint Corporation (“Sprint”) hereby provides notice that the exempt modifications approved by 
the Siting Council on February 27, 2017 for Sprint’s telecommunications facility located at 54 
Waterbury Road, Prospect, Connecticut were completed on May 2, 2017.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

cc:   Mayor Robert J. Chatfield 
 Town of Prospect 
 36 Center Street  
 Prospect, CT  06712 
 
 Land Use Inspector 
 Town of Prospect 

36 Center Street  
 Prospect, CT  06712 
 
 Charles & Averyll Bradshaw [property and tower owners] 
 54 Waterbury Rd 
 Prospect, CT  06712 
  
63963215 
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